Report to the Texas Radiation Advisory Board from the Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission for April 25, 2025

The Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission met in April 10 in Odessa, Texas.

The Commission considered petitions for the importation of waste into the Compact. The Commission approved three applications to import waste and one amendment.

The next meeting will be held in Austin, Texas on July 24, 2025.

If you have any questions, please call Stephen Raines at (512) 350-6241 or email at Stephen.raines@tllrwdcc.org.